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Angelus Letter

24 June 2021

LETTER #125
The Nativity of St. John the Baptist

Dear Parish Family,

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW FOR THIS WEEKEND
 
 
Friday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Morris                   
Friday Confessions at 4PM
                       
Saturday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Valencheck
Saturday Confessions at 9:30AM   
Saturday Mass at 4:30PM with Fr. Morris
 
Sunday Mass at 7AM with Fr. Valencheck*
Sunday Mass at 9AM with Fr. Morris
Sunday Mass at 11AM with Fr. Valencheck
Sunday Mass at 1PM with Fr. Bede OSB
 
* It was printed in the bulletin that Fr. Morris has this Mass but it will be Fr. Valencheck
 
CONCERT TONIGHT!
 
The Jazz Guys will be performing for your listening (and dining?) pleasure this evening in the school courtyard beneath a canopy of giant, shady oak trees from 6 to 7PM. Feel free to bring a lawn chair or a blanket. Maybe bring a picnic or a snack. You can come alone or bring your family and friends and just get outside and do something different! There is no admission fee. In the event of rain, the concert will take place in Zwisler Hall.

 
 
TWO RECENT COMPLIMENTS TO ST. SEBASTIAN
 
In the 2021 Akron Beacon Journal’s “Best of the Best Official Community Choice Awards,” St. Sebastian Parish School was listed as one of “The Five Best Private Schools.” Last year the parish was noted as one of the best five places to worship, which was pretty fun. This year, St. Sebastian Parish School was recognized along with Archbishop Hoban High School, Our Lady of the Elms School, St. Vincent - St. Mary High School and the Lippman School. 

 

Also, I received a note in the mail the other day from the Julie Billiart Schools informing us that they recognized St. Sebastian Parish during their recent gala they held for our assistance in helping them open the Akron school. Thanks!

 

COMMITMENT SUNDAY
 
This weekend at all Masses will be commitment Sunday, a one-time event for the diocesan Heart of a Shepherd Campaign to help support seminarians, retired priests. Since 65% of every dollar raised (80% once we reach our goal) comes back to the parish, it also directly supports our parish. We will use our funds to pay for the new boiler, the new air-conditioning, and the relocation and installation of the baptismal font.

 

Speaking of the air conditioning, who would have foreseen that, when we were finally ready to invest in new equipment, there would have been a worldwide pandemic that would cause a breakdown in the supply chain of so many items? We are still looking at about a month and a half before our equipment is in and ready to be installed. In the meantime, we are maintaining and tending with a lot of TLC, as best we can, the A/C equipment we have in our church building.

 
MULL AVENUE
 
On July 14th there will be a community meeting at Forest Lodge concerning the proposed resurfacing of Mull Avenue. The time has not yet been nailed down but I believe it will be sometime between 5PM and 7PM. Keep an eye out for details.
 
ST. SEBASTIAN PARISH FOUNDATION CELEBRATES 50 YEARS
 
Please save the date for a few important parish events marking the 50th Anniversary of our St. Sebastian Parish Foundation. 

·  Leave a Legacy weekend is scheduled for July 10-11! More details will be coming and I hope you will join us before mass for a brief overview of the Foundation’s Arrow Society (The Foundation’s planned giving program that supports our parish for generations to come). 

· Next up is the Foundation’s 50th Anniversary celebration which is scheduled for September 16, 2021 from 6:30 – 9:00pm in Zwisler Hall. More information will be forthcoming.

· Questions? Please contact Kathleen Zehenni Holaday 330-836-2233 x113 or holadayk@stsebastian.org
 
 BRICKSTREET JAZZ & WINE FESTIVAL
 
This year’s Brickstreet Jazz and Wine Festival will be held on Thursday, July 22nd. You can purchase both patron tickets and general admission tickets at www.BidPal.net/BrickStreetJazzFest.

Enjoy live entertainment, wine tastings and food tastings beginning at 6PM on the parish school courtyard. Thank you to this year’s festival sponsors, Akron Tool & Die, Kimmell Cybersecurity and Mary Jo Kormushoff Realtor for supporting this year’s event.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
 
TO GIVE TO THE PARISH: https://www.stsebastian.org/donate
TO GIVE TO THE FOUNDATION: https://www.stsebastian.org/foundation/donate
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK
Please keep all of our sick and distressed in your prayers:

Annette Bailey, John Barnhart, Brenda Boville, Karen Brugmann, Megan Brugmann, Jill Buffa, Regina Buhalak, Dan Canale, Christopher Casey, Emilio Cheuy, Rita Cummings, Anthony D’Attoma, Vince and Jackie DelMedico, Marjorie DeLuca, Rita Buhalak Gossford, Robert Hickey, Phil Hochstetler, John and Terry Hogan, Rich Huber, Ann Hubiak, Carolyn Jeske, John Kendrick, Jean Labate, Myrna Marple, Don Matis, Betty O’Hara, Keith Pecek, Robert Rader, Mary Ricks, Nancy Ropchock, Aaron Salisbury, Ellie Salisbury, Ann Sandvick, Michael Schnetzer, John Schultz, Cory Schulz, Brian Walsh and Steve Watral.

God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck.

St. Sebastian, pray for us.

St. Mary, pray for us.

St. John the Baptist

